
 

 

 

COMING TO ROSEBURN PRIMARY!!! 
 

 

Rookie Rockstars will be bringing their exciting programme to the school on TUESDAY, 

23rd August 2022.  All pupils will be involved in the programme during this week, and will 

be working towards a concert performance on:   

      Wednesday, 31st August at 5pm for children in Belmont & Glendevon and 6.30pm for children 

In Murrayfield & Ravelston in Roseburn school hall 

Sharon Middleton reviewed Rookie Rockstars - 5 

Epic! Good fun for kids, teachers and all who came 

along. The best thing I’ve seen in school ever. Kids were 

engaged and having a wonderful time too. When you 

add in the wonderful anti-bullying message, there’s 

nothing to fault. Well done to all the kids involved and 

to all the staff from Rookie Rockstars - keep rocking! 

 
Leeanne Murphy reviewed Rookie Rockstars - 5 

Fantastic show, kids and parents loved it! A lot of hard 

work, effort and thought went into it too! Fun and 

interesting for the children, whilst incorporating 

important messages, well done to all!! My girl who is 

normally very shy, was right at the front singing and 

dancing her heart out! 
Sandie Farron reviewed Rookie Rockstars - 5 

Hands down the best show we have ever been to for the 

school!! Thank you for helping educate the children 

around bullying and self confidence...what a difference 

to them learning in such a fun way about something so 

topical and hard to deal with! They've had a great time, 

and now so have we! 

 

 

Christina Cassidy reviewed Rookie Rockstars - 5 

Such a brilliant night with the rookie Rockstars at St 

Thomas primary. The kids were amazing. Such a great 

night. There were many topics that the kids could relate   
Tickets are £5 and can be purchased on the door on the day of the event. 

(Under 5yrs go free) 

The £5 ticket fee enables Rookie Rockstars to deliver this fantastic programme to the school free of charge. If you would like more information, 

please feel free to visit the website. 

www.rookierockstars.org.uk 

 
Rookie Rockstars Merchandise will be sold at the concert & there will be a raffle to win some amazing Rockstar prizes!  

 

Raffle Tickets - £1  

25% of raffle tickets bought will go to the school  

 
 
 

 

Rookie Rockstars is an initiative that was created to give children the opportunity to work with 
professional musicians to learn original songs and perform in a fantastic concert. The programme 

covers key areas of the Curriculum for Excellence: Health and Wellbeing, Expressive Arts, Moral 
Education, Literacy, Technologies and more. Children participate in a unique learning experience 
which tackles anti-bullying, and aims to promote confidence, self-esteem, and positive friendships.  

The programme has run in hundreds of schools across the UK and has had a fantastic response from 
teachers, parents, and pupils. There are only a limited number of tickets so please order yours from 

the school as soon as possible to avoid disappointment!   
Here’s what some parents had to say about our concerts.   

Check out our Facebook page to see more reviews!! 

 
 

http://www.rookierockstars.org.uk/

